
 
Spirituality in the PubSpirituality in the PubSpirituality in the PubSpirituality in the Pub    

“Blessed Unrest”“Blessed Unrest”“Blessed Unrest”“Blessed Unrest”    
13 May 200913 May 200913 May 200913 May 2009    

7.30pm to 9.00pm at the Gardners Inn, 

255 GW Hwy Blackheath 

Guest Speakers:Guest Speakers:Guest Speakers:Guest Speakers:    

Catherine HammondCatherine HammondCatherine HammondCatherine Hammond    
Writer, Editor, Educator, Philosopher 

Terry O’ConnellTerry O’ConnellTerry O’ConnellTerry O’Connell    
Order of Australia recipient, 

Terry’s projects have been the focus of 

ABC documentaries on restorative justice.  

Enquiries:  Elizabeth ~ 4787 6198 

LOOKING FOR CUPBOARDS: 
If you have a 6ft x 3ft 

cupboard (or 2), you no longer 
need, the Flower Committee 

are looking for storage 
cupboards for the new flower 

room. Many thanks. Please see 
Marilyn or Patricia or call the 

office on 4787 8540. 

‘Destination Vocation’ 
 

Is God calling you beyond your present 
horizons? Explore alternative life options 
with like-minded people. 

 

This is a twilight retreat time 
which includes: 

 

• Input from people currently in religious 
 or seminary formation; 

• Stories of religious life and priesthood; 
• Looking at your own energies and 
 discernment; 
• Time for reflection and jotting; 
• A Sunday evening Mass; and 
• An evening meal and refreshments. 

 
Sunday 10th May:  4pm - 9.30pm.  
MacKillop Hall, Granville Parish 

(cnr Grimwood and Randle St, Granville).  
 

Please RSVP by Thursday 7th May.  
Fr Paul Roberts:  0419 219 819 
vocations@parra.catholic.org.au 

Sr Veronica McCluskie:  9630 5620 
or 0439 965 742 

office@catholicozvocations.org.au 
 

(An initiative of Parramatta Diocese and 
NSW Vocations Network.) 

Fundraising Dinner for 
NSW Ecumenical Council 

 

Archbishop Issam Darwish 
has kindly offered to host our 
Annual Fundraising Dinner 

for the NSW Ecumenical Council 
at the 

Melkite Eparchy 
Community Centre at 

Greenacre on Monday, 25 May. 
The Dinner will be held 
during the Week of Prayer 

for Christian Unity. 
 

Our guest speaker is 
Sr Trish Madigan OP, 
a Dominican Sister. 

Trish has been an active 
ecumenist here and overseas for 
many years and an Australian 

leader in inter-religious 
dialogue, locally and 

internationally.  Recently she 
completed her doctoral studies 
on the topic of Women in Islam 

and Catholicism. 
 

Please see the attached 
Invitation on the Noticeboard 
for more details.  Maybe book 
a table with your friends. 

We would appreciate it if you 
could circulate this invitation 
throughout your networks. 

 

Ph: 9299 2215  Fax: 9262 4514 
Email: kmoroney@ncca.org.au 
Website: www.nswec.org.au 

‘Catholics Returning Home’ 
Our Lady of the Rosary Parish, St Mary’s, will offer a 
six-week series entitled 'Catholics Returning Home' 
beginning 27 May from 7.30pm in the Parish Meeting 
Rooms, cnr Swanston and Collins Streets, St Mary’s.  
The informal programme is one of support and      
compassion, designed to welcome home Catholics who 
have been away from the church, and are seeking    
answers to questions about returning to the Church.   If 
you know someone who has left the Church, please 
invite them to join us.  For more information, call the     
Parish Office on 9623 1962 between 9am and 3pm. 

The annual Shoah (Holocaust) service is being held 
in the Crypt of St Mary's Cathedral on Monday, 
4 May at 6 pm. This service has been organized 
by the Council of Christians and Jews in NSW. 

Next Sunday, 
3 May, 7:30pm: 
For YOUNG 
ADULTS 

wanting to go further in 
their faith, searching for 
more or wanting to meet 
others who are keen to 
make a difference.... 
All are welcome to 

"YUCAN Dialogue" for 
Young Adults (20-30s) 

Topic: 
‘Prophets in our Time’ 

 

An interactive evening 
with 

Dr Alex Nelson PhD.  
St Francis Xavier Parish 

Hall, Mackenzie St, 
Lavender Bay 
Donation $5. 

For more information, 
go to yucan.org.au 

 
Blue Mountain Centre for Religious Enquiry 

Our first forum for this year is as follows:  
Topic: Religious Experience in the Aboriginal Tradition 
Time: Sunday, 2nd May from 2pm – 4pm 
Place: Our Lady of the Nativity School Hall,  
 254 Great Western Highway, Lawson. 
Speakers: Fr Eugene Stockton & Aboriginal participants 

The gospel reading today insists on the reality of the risen humanity of Our 
Lord. Our faith does not rest on fables, nor is the risen Jesus a phantom. 

 
Graciously, to strengthen their faith, to bring them peace, and to give them 
great joy, Our Lord shows his followers his now glorious sacred wounds. And 
we, who inherit that faith and peace and joy, pray: ‘Lord, let your face shine on 
us’. This is the face ‘on which the angels desire to gaze’, for the Father’s glory 
is reflected in the face of his Christ. ‘Look towards him and be radiant’, the 
psalmist urges. Just as faces that are turned to the rising sun are bright with 
the sun’s own light, so when we look to Our Lord our minds are enlightened 
and our hearts inflamed by him who is the Sun of Righteousness. 
 
Jesus’ first words to his apostles were, ‘Peace be with you’—for he is ‘the God 
of peace’ and ‘he himself is our peace’ and he was once again with them.     
His words are no mere greeting, they are more than a prayer: for by his power 
they effect what they signify, so that he speaks and there falls a great calm—
be it upon the troubled sea or our troubled human spirit. 
 
What we long for, for ourselves, we should pray for, for others—that ‘the 
peace of God which surpasses all understanding will guard their hearts and 
their thoughts in Christ Jesus’. 

from Daily Prayer online 
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